
Cecelia A McCluer: 

I have a friend who has been in/out of long term facilites over the years due to 

Parkinson's disease.  The stories she has told me were beyond belief.  The STNA's 

are know to be cruel and uncaring. She reported to me on several occassions she 

was afraid to put a call light on to use the restroom due to being pinched on the 

back of the arm during transfer for asking too many times to use the toilet.  With 

camera's in rooms, employees would be held more accountable for both what 

they do and do not do when caring for a resident.  I am in full support of this bill 

being passed. 


